
Stephen	Aponte	 Sponsorship	Marketing	Manager	 IQPC	

Dear CSFI, 

This letter comes to you as a strong recommendation for your group, Cyber 
Security Forum Initiatives. Thank you for the cordial exchanges over the time we 
worked together. All deliverables that were discussed in our agreement were 
executed on the agreed upon date with no setbacks. Every time I had a question 
about the services, I received a response almost immediately, which I found 
extremely helpful. 

I appreciate CSFI Social Media Promotional Services for being a reliable partner 
and helping us reach toward our goals as a company. The audience you have put 
together is very relevant for the industry I was targeting and I would certainly 
recommend your services to any of my colleagues working in this field. 

Thanks again for all your help. 

Sincerely Yours, 
Stephen Aponte 


